City of Hialeah

Purchasing Division
501 Palm Avenue
Hialeah, FL 33010
Phone: 305-883-5865

May 22nd, 2024

RE: Utility Bill Recovery
7911 NW 72nd Avenue, #206 Medley,
Florida 33166

Dear Mr. Daniel Bach,

Following a comprehensive review and discussions highlighting the potential cost savings, the City of
Hialeah is pleased to announce its parinership with Utility Bill Recovery. This collaboration will focus on
optimizing energy cost across all City facilities, resulting in significant reductions in our electricity expenses.

This initiative aligns perfectly with our unwavering commitment to responsible fiscal management and
maximizing resource efficiency. We are confident that Utility Bill Recovery's audit will yield substantial cost
savings, further strengthening our financial well-being.

Luis A. Suare
hasing DivisionRirector




